Social reports by Coca-Cola, Gap, General Electric
December 2008 

A statement by Business & Community Foundation, India [DOC] alleged that the Intl. Seminar on Business & Human Rights, held in Paris on 4-5 December 2008, provided a platform for companies that have abused human rights.  The statement referred to alleged abuses by Coca-Cola, Gap, and General Electric.

Click here for a response [DOC] by the Business Leaders Initiative on Human Rights, in which Coca-Cola, Gap and General Electric are participants. 

Below are links to sections of the three companies’ websites that include recent social and human rights reporting:
Coca-Cola: “Sustainability”
Gap: “Social responsibility”
General Electric: “Citizenship”
